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Paint The Town Purple

Visit the Greene Town Center to see our
purple awareness ribbons and cards with
community partner hotlines.They will be on
display from October 1st - 14th. Snap a
picture and tag us if you see one!

2020 Dayton Men Against Domestic
Violence Campaign

The Dayton Men Against Domestic Violence
Campaign is back! Follow our social media
accounts to be introduced to our 2020 Dayton
Men Against Domestic Violence.

@ArtemisCenterDayton

@artemis_center

@Artemis_Center

It's Domestic Violence Awareness Month! 
Keep reading to learn about our virtual events and find out how you can

support survivors during the month of October!

Engage with us on Social Media

We want to hear about what you are doing
during the month of October to support
survivors! Share your pictures of you
attending our events, wearing purple, and
raising awareness to help #BreaktheCycle
of domestic violence. 



Join us for the 8th annual Breaking the Cycle Fundraising Breakfast! For
the health and safety of our community, the breakfast will take place
virtually. Join us via Zoom on Thursday, October 15th, 2020. The program
begins promptly at 9:30 a.m. and will conclude within one hour. Please
complete the registration form to receive the Zoom link for the event.

Click Here 
to Register

Last chance to register!
Registration deadline is

Tuesday, Oct. 13th!

https://artemiscenter.salsalabs.org/breakingthecyclevirtualfundraisingbreakfast
https://artemiscenter.salsalabs.org/breakingthecyclevirtualfundraisingbreakfast
https://artemiscenter.salsalabs.org/breakingthecyclevirtualfundraisingbreakfast


Breaking the Cycle Virtual 5K+

When: October 1st - October 31st
Where: Any route you choose!
Cost: $35, shirt are available for $20 

Walk, run, bike, hike, or paddle a 5K during Domestic
Violence Awareness Month and show your support.
This fundraising event helps us provide lifesaving
services to domestic violence survivors and their
children.

2020 Building Hope Holiday Program

Click Here to Register!

Thank you to our Breaking the Cycle Virtual 5K+ Sponsors!

Artemis Center is gearing up for our 2020 Building Hope Holiday
Program! If you are interested in getting involved by adopting a
family, volunteering, or hosting a drive, please reach out to our
holiday program team at BHHP@artemiscenter.org. Returning
donors can expect to receive a communication to sign up in the
coming weeks. 

For the health and safety of our staff and clients,
Artemis Center will primarily be providing our
families with gift cards for the holidays. If your
family, organization, or company would like to
provide gift cards for a family, please reach out!
Our Building Hope Holiday Program would not be
possible without our community.

https://raceroster.com/events/2020/33168/breaking-the-cycle-5khttps:/raceroster.com/events/2020/33168/breaking-the-cycle-5k
https://raceroster.com/events/2020/33168/breaking-the-cycle-5k


The Child Therapy program at Artemis Center helps to promote
positive behaviors in each of our young clients. At the end of each
therapy session, we invite each child to pick out a toy or special treat
as a positive reinforcement for showing non-violent and appropriate
behavior during their session. This tradition gives children the chance
to make choices and even correct negative behavior without feeling
guilt or shame. This also teaches parents and children about
consequences. These small gifts make a BIG difference! We are so
grateful to two very special donors who provide toys for our Children’s
Therapy program every year! Not only did Kathy and Jean provide
stuffed animals and other special toys this year, but they also
provided a big bedazzled toy chest for the kids to choose their prize
from. Kathy and Jean spent most of their life working with kids, and
understand how crucial these small tokens of care and comfort can
be, especially in difficult times like these.

We are so grateful to these women for their ongoing support and care
for our Children’s Therapy kids!

A Note from Artemis Child Therapists



Barry Clark was a wonderful supporter of Artemis Center and our mission.
Barry passed away on September 16, 2020 and we would like to
acknowledge him and all the great encouragement he has given to us.
Barry was instrumental in securing funding for our building renovations in
2016. He and his wife Nympha are longtime Artemis supporters. Not only
was Barry a wonderful friend to Artemis, but he was my friend personally
and we will all miss him.
 
Jane Keiffer, MSW, LISW-S
Executive Director

In Memory of Artemis Center 
Friend, Barry Clark
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